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CONTACT US

It's time to provide the SUD
screening and treatment your
patients so desperately need.

THE TIME IS RIGHT
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Administration (HRSA) of the U.S. Department of Health and Human
Services (HHS) as part of an award totaling $10.4 million. The contents
are those of the author(s) and do not necessarily represent the official
views of, nor an endorsement, by HRSA, HHS or the U.S. Government.



Over 20 million Americans—one in ten—
currently have at least one addiction, yet
only ten percent of them receive
treatment. That’s in part because few
medical clinics, community health centers
and private practices offer the screening,
diagnosis and medication-assisted
treatments their patients may need. Nor
are they able to refer patients to high-
quality recovery facilities where disorders
can be professionally addressed.

THE NEED IS REAL Development of practice-specific
protocols addressing all patient needs,
from induction to maintenance
Staff and provider consultation,
guidance, training, and onsite
Technical Assistance
MAT education regarding waiver
certifications
EMR templating to meet payor
requirements for billings, including CPT
codes and all needed documentation
Data collection for outcome quality
measures of care

The Fletcher Group is funded by the
Kentucky Opioid Response Effort (KORE)
to help healthcare providers identify and
treat SUD patients. We're also a HRSA-
funded national leader in providing high-
quality Recovery Housing for patients
referred to us. We complete your
continuum of care with essential services
sensitively adapted to your practice.
 
Implementation includes:

OUR SERVICES

Screenings for common, treatable
conditions—even cancers associated with
significant morbidity and mortality—
routinely take place in general medical
settings. Patients, too, prefer that
screenings take place in an integrated
care setting where therapeutic
relationships are already established.

YOU'RE IN THE RIGHT PLACE

Given the prevalence of SUDs in patients
and the effectiveness of medications to
treat them, the U.S. Preventive Services
Task Force recommends that primary care
providers screen all patients for SUDs.

THE USPSTF AGREES


